



COVID-19 Response

Church-wide Cafe Guidelines/Food Serving Policy  


Updated: March 2022


The Tabernacle is committed to the health and safety of its congregation, staff and 
volunteers. The infectious disease response plan outlined below addresses the current 
COVID-19 situation and are based on both local and state government 
recommendations for safely and responsibly providing cafe services at our Tabernacle 
campus properties. This plan may change based on new or updated guidelines. 


• Hand sanitizer will be available at the cafe. 


• Cafe volunteers will be asked to wash their hands frequently while serving.


• All cafe snacks must be in individually wrapped packages. 


• Cafe surfaces will be wiped down frequently while the area is in use. Cleaning 
supplies will be available and stored in a safe location, away from food and 
beverages. 


• Volunteers are asked not to serve if they are ill, been exposed to a confirmed case 
of COVID-19 or other infectious illness or have tested positive for COVID-19. 


• Hand-washing guidelines will be posting in the cafe area. 


• Volunteers will receive training prior to serving in regard to cafe procedures/
cleaning guidelines prior to serving. 


• Food for Tabernacle events (including Foundry and TABkids) will be served in 
individual packages or served individually by volunteers/leaders wearing gloves.


• Food items cannot be self-service or served in a shared containers/dishes, to help 
prevent the spread of illness. 



